
Crews are working on Tropical Storm Helene debris removal throughout the 

County. Please exercise caution when near debris pickup operations.  

Southern Disaster Recovery will be picking up flooding debris along State Roads 

behind the sidewalks or to the rear of the right-of-way out of the road.  

Southern Disaster Recovery will pick up storm debris on Town maintained streets.  

The Commercial District is not included in debris removal. The municipalities 

within Haywood County are trying to seek relief for the commercial districts, but 

do not have confirmation currently.  

Please look at the Town maintained street list below to be assured that your flood 

debris will be removed.  

Please note that there are streets that are not completely within the Town 

maintained street system.  

Because the Town of Maggie Valley may assist with snow removal and/or filling 

potholes does not mean your street is a Town maintained street.  

Please get any property owners permission before placing any flood debris on 

others property.  

Please sort/separate your flood debris i.e., wood, furniture, mattresses, and 

metals.  

 

 

   

 



 

  


